


From: Poole, Brian (ECN)  
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2015 12:48 PM 
To: Calvillo, Angela (BOS) 
Subject: 150499 - Yerba Buena CBD 
 
Hi Angela, 
 
Attached is the Commission’s response to this legislation as No Comment.  
 
As far as CBDs, the Commission does not normally hear resolutions regarding renewals or expansions, 
however does like to hear resolutions for newly established districts. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Brian Poole 
Policy Analyst/Commission Secretary 
Office of Small Business 
Small Business Commission 
City Hall, Suite 110 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Direct: 415-554-6408 
brian.poole@sfgov.org 
www.sfgov.org/osb 
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